
MEMO  
 

 

To:  Chairman Headland and members of the House Finance and Taxation 
Committee 

From:  Travis Zablotney 

CC:   

Date: 1/17/23 

Re: HB 

COMMENTS:  Chairman Headland and members of the House Finance and Taxation 
Committee: 
 
My name is Travis Zablotney. I am the current District 5 Republican Chairman 
in Minot. My testimony will be short and sweet and I believe highly supported 
by both the majority of District 5 constituents and North Dakota taxpayers of all 
political persuasions. Unfortunately the State of North Dakota has both a 
revenue problem and a spending problem…… Too much REVENUE and too 
much SPENDING.  Please show some restraint by attempting to slow the 
unmitigated and unnecessary spending seemingly perpetually supported by 
state government and return the money back to the taxpayers of North Dakota. 
Thank you for your DO PASS vote on this bill. 
Travis 

 


